City looking for residents to
take part in voter district
Meet the Expert meetings

As part of an agreement the city has reached with a voting
rights advocate law firm, City Hall will be hosting three Meet
the Expert meetings as it prepares for a voter district
formation initiative headed for the November ballot.

The meetings to be held in Conference Room 1A are the first of
many that will take place before the measure goes to vote.

The Meet the Expert meetings are designed to be small, face-
to-face events with no more than two or three people at a
time. Members of the public will meet with a technical
consultant, David Ely of Compass Demographics, who will give
community members the opportunity to use geographic
information system tools to better understand how boundaries
are developed.

In order to participate in the Meet the Expert sessions please
call the City Clerk office at 714-754-5225 to schedule an
appointment. The first meeting will be held this Friday, May
6, beginning at 10 a.m. The next two meetings are schedule for
Thursday May 12, beginning at 10 a.m. and Saturday May 14,
from 10 a.m. — 3 p.m.

There will also be two rounds of community meetings in the
month of June and those dates will be forthcoming.


https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-looking-for-two-to-three-people-to-take-part-in-voter-district-meet-the-expert-meetings/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-looking-for-two-to-three-people-to-take-part-in-voter-district-meet-the-expert-meetings/
https://www.cityofcostamesanews.com/city-looking-for-two-to-three-people-to-take-part-in-voter-district-meet-the-expert-meetings/
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=4
http://www.costamesaca.gov/index.aspx?page=774

